
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Zydus receives EIR for the API Ahmedabad facility 
 

Ahmedabad, India, March 10, 2024 

 

We wish to inform that the company has received the EIR report from the USFDA for 

the inspection conducted at the API Ahmedabad facility. The company had earlier 

received Post Application Action Letter from the USFDA for the same inspection confirming 

that the inspected facility has been considered as ready to commercially manufacture and 

supply the API.   This facility underwent an inspection from 14th to 22nd Dec 2023 and has 

been classified as Voluntary Action Indicated (VAI). 

 

This may kindly be considered as a disclosure pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Please bring the aforesaid news to the notice of the members of the exchange and the investors 

at large. 
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